
December 5, 2022 

Greg Geras 
Asphalt Specialties CO., Inc. 
10100 Dallas St. 
Henderson, CO 80640 

RE:  Chavers Mining Resource - File No. M-2015-030, 

Amendment Application (AM-2) 

AM2 - change post mining land use from developed water storage to general agriculture 

Dear Greg Geras: 

On November 22, 2022, the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety received your 112c 

Construction Materials Reclamation Permit Amendment application for the Chavers Mining Resource, 

which is located in Weld County.  Preliminary review of the information received determined that the 

following additional information must be received before the Division can consider your application 

complete and technical review can begin.  Thus, your application is incomplete for the purposes of filing 

as of December 5, 2022. 

Will Require Updated Current Conditions and Mining Plan Map/s 

You have sixty (60) days from December 5, 2022 to submit all necessary documents that the Division 
needs for the application to be considered filed.  If, at the end of the sixty day period, the application has 
not been determined to be complete and filed, the Division may deny the application and terminate the 
application file. 

This letter shall not be construed to mean that there are no other technical deficiencies in your 
application. The Division will review your application to determine whether it is adequate to meet the 
requirements of the Act after submittal of all required items. 

If you have any questions, please contact me by telephone at 303-866-3567 x 8140, or by email at 
Eric.scott@state.co.us. 

Sincerely, 

Eric C. Scott 
Environmental Protection Specialist 

cc:  Greg Geras 
M-GR-01 




